BRYN MAWR

COLLEGE

June 24, 2024
Dear Student,

Bryn Mawr College requires all undergraduate students to have health care coverage during their time
enrolled as a student. The College offers a student health insurance plan through UnitedHealthcare
specifically designed for Bryn Mawr undergraduate students to meet this need. Students who currently
have insurance coverage and do not intend to use the Bryn Mawr insurance plan are required to waive
out of this plan by the waiver date of August 31, 2024. Those who want to enroll for coverage should do
so now. Those who take no action will be enrolled in the plan after the waiver site closes on August 31,
2024.

The plan is effective from August 1, 2024 through July 31, 2025. To review plan details including
coverage, copays, and deductibles please visit https://rcmdstudentbenefits.com/bmc/ and navigate to
the resources section. The plan has an annual cost of $2,794.00 that is added to the Fall 2024 billing
statement.

Instructions for Students

To Waive Coverage

e To waive coverage, go to https://rcmdstudentbenefits.com/bmc/.

e Have your insurance ID card available so you can enter the information for your current plan.

e Select waive today located on the right side of the screen.

e  When prompted, enter your date of birth and student ID without the leading zeros.

e Please note that if you enter your student ID with the leading zeros you will receive an error
saying record not found. Your student ID number starts with the first digit that is not a 0.

o Please allow at least one business day after an approved waiver for the charge to be removed
from your student account.

e After the waiver site closes, any student who has not waived coverage will be put onto the plan
for the year and responsible for the cost of the plan.

To Enroll in the Plan
e To enrollin the plan, go to https://rcmdstudentbenefits.com/bmc/.
e Select enroll today located on the right side of the screen.
e When prompted, enter your date of birth and student ID without the leading zeros.
e Please note that if you enter your student ID with the leading zeros you will receive an error
saying record not found. Your student ID number starts with the first digit that is not a 0.

If you are unsure of what action to take you may want to consider the following:
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e |f you have insurance, review coverage to make sure you will be covered for care in the Bryn
Mawr area. If your current plan does not provide coverage for the Bryn Mawr area you should
consider enrolling in the Bryn Mawr plan.

e If you have current coverage and are considering adding the Bryn Mawr plan, ensure that will
not jeopardize your current coverage if you intend to have both policies.

e If you do not have insurance coverage you will need to enroll in the Bryn Mawr plan.

All students must waive or enroll by August 31, 2024. Those who take no action will be enrolled in the
plan after the site closes August 31, 2024 and eligibility is confirmed. If you have any questions or need
assistance, please send an email to studentaccounts@brynmawr.edu.

Sincerely,

Student Accounts

101 North Merion Avenue | Bryn Mawr, PA 19010
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